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Docket No.: 030-28810 -

License No.: 52-23093-01

|

Instituto Renal de San Juan
ATTN: Carlos Guerra-Santiago, M.D.

1

Esmeralda No. 13, Urb. Bucare i.
Rio Piedras, PR 00927

'

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION 3

(NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 52-23093-01/94-01)

This refers to your letter dated May 23, 1994, requesting an extension of time
to respond to the Notice of Violation issued on April 21, 1994. We have
evaluated your request and determined that it should be granted. You should ,

submit your response by June 23, 1994.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

OrialnalSigned By
D.N. Collins

Douglas M. Collins, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Commonwealth of Puerto Rico >

bcc:
^

Document Control Desk
Region II Docket File
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Docket No..' 030-28810
License No.: 52-23093-01

Instituto Renal dg San Juan
ATTN: Carlos Guerra-Santiago, M.D.

s

Esmeralda No. 13, Urb. Bucar6
Rio Piedras, PR 00927

Gentlemen: \
N

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION
(NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 52-23093-01/94-01)

This refers to your letter dat May 23, 1994, regarding our letter dated
April 21,1994. In you letter u requested an extension of time to respond
to the Notice of Violation. We h ve evaluated the reasons provided and found
them reasonable, therefore your re est is granted. You should submit your
response by June 23, 1994.

Should you have any questions concernirtg this letter, please contact us.

Sinc \er ly,

:

Douglas M. qllins, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and ,

Safeguards Bhanch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure:
Letter dated May 23, 1994

cc w/ encl:
Commonwealth of Puerto Rico

,

\bec w/ encl:
Document Control Desk .
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0FICINA DE NEFROLOGIA
Roosovolt Ave. M400

Clinica Las Amor.icas Bldg., Sutto 208-B !

Rato Rey, P.R. 00919

'
,
,

.

May 23, 1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

RE! NRC Inspection Report #52-23093-01/94-01 )

)
Dear Sirs: 4

On April 28 1994 we received a letter from you requesting a Ireply to a Notice of Violation from an NRC Inspection conducted on
March 22 1994. At this time we are requesting your consideration
for an extension to respond. Due to the amount of violations, we
will need more time than required by you.

We believe that an additional 30 days wil]. give us time to
complete this reply.

Sincerely,

20
Carlos Guerra Santi go, M.D.

for Regional Administration
Region II
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OFICINA DE NEFROLOGOS
Ave. Roosevelt #400

Edif. Clinica Les Americas, ofic. LOBB
Hato Rey, P.R. 00919

,

Pages including this one: 2

To: Jos6 M. Diaz V610z, Radiation Specialist
Nuclonr Materials Inspection Section
Nuclear Materials Safoty and Safoguarcis Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

From: Maria Guerrero
Instituto Renal de San Juan
Clinica Las Americas

Date: May 26, 1994

If you do not receive all pages, please contact: Mrs. Guerrero or i

Mrs. Chandler. |

Tolophone: (809) 763-7423 or 765-1919 oxt. 108

Fax: (809) 763-2039 i
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RE: NRC Inspection Report #52-23093-01/94-01
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